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ADDENDUM #1
TO THE PROPOSAL DOCUMENT FOR

KIDZONE PLAYGROUND DESIGN BUILD RFP

The addendum is an integral part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) and must be signed
and returned with the RFP submittal or acknowledged in the submittal packet.

The purpose of this addendum is to incorporate the following changes and or
clarifications to the RFP:

1. Submittals change in due date to March 25, 2022 at 2:00 PM CST.

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. If you have any questions regarding
this addendum, please contact me at lewing@rockwall.com or 972-772-6418.

Respectfully,
Lea Ann Ewing
Purchasing Agent
2-25-2022
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